

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: September 14, 2022

Paper #374 of 2022

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Order: Order: That the City of Malden place a ballot question on the 2023 municipal ballot asking: "Should the City of Malden install an artificial turf field at Roosevelt Park by the Salemwood School?"

A "yes" vote would support artificial turf; a "no" vote would reject artificial turf and support a grass field.

Sponsored by Ryan O'Malley

Paper #374 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Failed, by the City Council, by two (2) yea and eight (8) nay votes, the City Council consisting of eleven members at their September 13, 2022 meeting.

Attest:

City Clerk

Council President Craig Spadafora